
As the Mayor of the City of Hueytown, I would like to welcome each and every one of you to 

our community.  I consider it an honor and privilege to serve the great citizens of Hueytown, 

Alabama and I will do so with the utmost dignity and respect. My purpose is to make Hueytown 

a premier place to live, work, play and visit. 

 

On behalf of the City Council, we are pleased to introduce the newly official City of Hueytown’s 

website. This website was designed with you in mind. Our goal is to provide easy access to 

information about your government, services and events that interest you. We are committed to 

improving and expanding resources for citizens to be empowered, engaged and educated about 

the services and functions of our municipal government. Therefore, I encourage you to explore 

the various areas of the website and learn more about the wonderful City of Hueytown.  

 

To our visitors and prospective businesses and/or residents, I am truly delighted that you visited 

our website. I hope that it provides useful information concerning your visit or relocation. If you 

need more information, feel free to contact City Hall at 205-491-7010. Our staff is more than 

willing to assist you.  

 

On a personal note, Hueytown is home to me. Being born and raised here, it is my deepest desire 

to see my hometown prosper and grow to its fullest potential. It will not always be easy. But with 

the collaboration of our Council, Administration, staff, businesses and citizens alike; we can 

convert challenges into opportunities for a brighter future. The future is now and I invite you all 

to join me on this journey. Now is the time for all of us to come together and strive to keep 

Hueytown, a city of Pride, Progress & Patriotism.  

 

I am Mayor Steve Ware and I look forward to working with you all.  

 


